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Message from the Fresno County Clerk/Registrar of Voters Regarding Mis-Precincted Voters During the 2024 

Consolidated General Election 

FRESNO, CA –  

Through a voter inquiry made after November 5, 2024, the Fresno County Clerk/Registrar of Voters 

Department (the “Department”) has identified a very small number of voters who were assigned to the wrong 

registration precinct during the November 5, 2024, Consolidated General Election.  These voters were then 

mailed or otherwise provided a ballot for their incorrect registration precincts, instead of the appropriate 

ballot based upon their registration addresses.  The Department has identified a total of 11 persons who voted 

in the November 5, 2024, Election who were affected by this error. 

 

The Department is currently investigating the specifics regarding how and why these voters were assigned to 

the incorrect registration precincts.  The Department will provide further information once our investigation 

advances.   Once the facts are determined after the investigation, the Department will take all appropriate 

measures to protect Fresno County voters and prevent the assignment of incorrect precincts. 

 

For more information, contact the Registrar of Voters’ Office at (559) 600-VOTE (8683) or toll-free at 844-977-

8683, or visit www.votefresnocounty.com.  

### 

https://www.co.fresno.ca.us/departments/county-clerk-registrar-of-voters
http://www.votefresnocounty.com/

